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Thursday, May 13, 2021
Subject: Muslim Religious Holiday (Eid al-Fitr)

Dear Sir or Madam,

Muslims in the Dallas/Fort Worth community will be celebrating (or have already celebrated)
Eid-al-Fitr (the Festival of Breaking Fast), one of two annual holy festivals in the Islamic faith, on
Thursday, May 13, 2021. This is a day of religious service and celebration for Muslims worldwide. It is

expected that the student/employee,

’

be granted an excuse from school/work for this very special day, and perhaps a day or two
afterwards. It is also expected that he/she will make up any work missed.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If there are any questions, comments, or
concerns, please feel free to contact my office by phone at 817-213-6058 or by email at
imam.dicenter@gmail.com.

Best Regards,

Qutaibah J. Abbasi
Imam, Duncanville Islamic Center
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